
LINWOOD E HOWE 
ENGLISH LEARNER  
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

MEETING DECEMBER 13   9AM 

For our English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) 
Parents of students who are considered English Learners, as well 
as any other interested parents are welcome to our rescheduled 
first ELAC meeting of the year on Friday, December 13th at 9 a.m. 
It is important that we have parent participation on this committee 
so that you can help us determine how funds are spent on your 
students. 
Please come hear about our English Learner program and how you 
can help.  We will be meeting in the  Lin Howe Cafeteria 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
Please return this tear-off to your child’s teacher or to the main 
office. 
----------------------------------------------------- 
 

Child’s name ___________________________________ 

Parent’s name_________________________________ 

__________ I plan to attend 

__________I am unable to attend.  Please send me information shared. 

Parent Signature ____________________________________________ 

 


